
Subject: BLQ-Pico BID Renewal Petition - Local 300
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 03/06/2018 08:18 PM
To: Ernesto Pantoja <EPantoja@local300.com>
CC: Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>

Per our discussion this afternoon, attached is a Petition for renewal of the BLQ-Pico BID 
as recommended by Councilman Gil Cedillo.  This is not a new assessment, Local 300 is 
currently paying a similar amount, which has been increased slightly beginning in 2019 to 
meet increased street maintenance vendor costs.  

As we discussed, any time that Local 300 is experiencing any difficulties with maintenance 
issues, including the need for tree trimming, please contact the BLQ-Pico BID Manager, Mo 
Gomez, at 213-627-1822; or, me.  

Thanks for facilitating this Petition signing for us.  As we can assist further in any 
way, please contact me.  I'm also at 818-515-2159. 

If you'll telephone when the Petition is ready, we'll have it picked-up.  
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